
 

 
 
 
 
 

30th September 2019 
 
 

         
Re: Art Study visit to London on Friday 18th October 2019. 

 
 
 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
I am writing to confirm the arrangements for the art trip to London on  
Friday 18th October. We are leaving school at 6.45am returning at 11.30pm in the 
evening. (The students will call to confirm return time.) 
 
The total cost of the visit is £130. This includes all travel costs including the 
Underground, gallery entry fees and gallery talks, a riverboat trip from Tate Britain to 
Tate Modern. We have also included within the price £22 for material costs for a 
paintbrush set, two sketchbooks (one each for course work and examination 
preparation) and an A1 art folder.  May I urge payment to be made via Parent Pay as 
soon as possible. 
 
Students will need a packed lunch for the journey down to London and a small 
amount of money to buy food in the evening.  
 
Students will also need to travel light as they will be expected to carry their bags 
with them during the day. Sensible shoes and a waterproof coat are essential. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs F Henson 
Head of art 
 


